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OUTCOME:  3 - Access to Medical and Dental Services 

 

Topic: Indexation 

 

Type of Question: Hansard Page 44, 21 October 2015 

 

Senator: McLucas, Jan 

 

Question:  

 

Do we have bulk-billing rates between the period from 1 July 2015 to date?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

For the September quarter (1 July 2015 to 30 September 2015), the bulk-billing rate was  

84.6 per cent for GP non-referred attendances and 29.9 per cent for specialist attendances. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


